
I am Elijah Ogoli, a sophomore at PSU.  
 
I graduated from Tualatin HS in 2019 and attended PCC before COVID 
 
Now I am at PSU, Career Community Studies program 
 
I had a big impact on other people from high school and PCC and now 
Portland State 
 
I wanted to come to PSU to have a bright future and to further my 
education and expand my goals.  
 
I wanted to have a safer place in a community that is safe for other people  
when I finish school.    
 
My goals for coming to CCS are to explore the music industry, to make new 
friends and to have a job.  
 
I am working at PSU Human Resources (HR) in the filing area. At my job I 
sort papers into files and I scan documents to save.  
 
Before I was at CCS, people had low opinions of me. Now, at CCS, I have 
a higher standing. Now, people know I can do better and be successful in 
life. 
 
 
Thank you for  the Bill 572 to be sent sooner than later to pass so I can 
keep going in my education. I hope my voice will be heard so other people 
will hear this so that people like me and anyone can know what is going on 
with this program.  
 
 


